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What has been happening this week?  

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was Values – the children discussed what material things are valuable and ultimately 

what is most important in life . 

In RE…  We made a beautiful cross telling the Easter Story and practiced our songs for the Easter service next 

week. 

In English… We finally got to see the end of our story! The children really enjoyed this book and had very insightful 

discussions about conservation, change, adaptation and survival. 

 In Maths… We worked on dividing and multiplying by 2. 

In History… We enjoyed seeing the projects that children have been making at home. 

In Art … We started to work on our collage and made Mother’s Day card. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award- Y1– Rupert, for showing maturity in class and making sensible choices. 

        Y2– Leo, for always applying himself to do his best, taking a lot of care with his work. 

Work on the Wall- Y1– James Henry—for his Mother’s Day Card making and writing a beautiful message for his 

Mummy. 

   Y2– Rufus—incredibly interesting Charles Darwin homework project. 

Reminders & Messages  

Monday 31st March— Stelling Minnis book day  

• decorate a potato as a favourite book character 

• Take a picture of yourself reading in an unusual place 

• Bring a book to school to swap at the book swap stall  

Thursday 3rd April—Decorate an Easter bonnet and bring it to school for our parade 

Thursday 3rd April— Farm School  for Year 1- Come to school as normal, remember wellies and waterproofs 

Friday 4th April—Easter Service at school in afternoon—all welcome 


